
An Update from MUW President Liz LaRose

Follow us on our social media!
 ​  ​  ​

Dear Friends of MUW,

A huge thank you to everyone who gave to the Impact
Monadnock (IM) campaign on The Local Crowd (TLC) platform!
With your support, we raised $6,400!

These donations will be put to good use! Impact Monadnock
(IM) seeks to improve outcomes for all children in the
Monadnock Region from birth to age eight and their families.
Your donations will make it possible for us to:

Provide home visiting, and education for parents
through the Monadnock Alliance for Families
Provide tuition assistance so that families can access
high quality child care
Promote family friendly business practices through the
Impact Monadnock Business Ambassadors
Train teachers to support children’s social emotional
growth through the Pyramid Model
Give parents the resources and support they need to get
more involved in their children’s education through the
Early Childhood Region 1 initiative

To learn more about one of the aspects of IM, the Early
Childhood Region 1 initiative, please watch this short video
featuring Ellen Taetzsch, Systems Manager.

Thank you for supporting this important work! Every dollar
given goes to support our community’s greatest asset: our
children. And special thanks to our matching donors W.S.
Badger, John and Nancy Hann, Dick and Kris Hill, Jeff Miller and
Carol MacKinnon, Barbara and Tony Tremblay and to our
sponsors: Clark Mortenson, The Richards Group, and True
North Networks.

Join the Club and Make a
Difference! When you join
MUW’s Community
Builder’s Monthly Giving
Program, you are putting
food on the table for
children and families,
safely housing community
members, and getting
children ready for the best
possible start in life!
Make A Difference! Join
The Club! It's fast, easy,
and secure.

Donate now!

Click here to see past

https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://youtu.be/Lz5WEXtvMYo
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=smy65
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters


Sincerely,
Liz LaRose, President
 
p.s. For more information, sign up for IM’s quarterly newsletter
The Insider. Click here and scroll down to the “sign up for
updates" section

Thank you to our Sponsors!

issues of our newsletter!

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.

MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!

https://www.muw.org/im
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e



